Prime Dredge, Inc.

P.O. Box 441

508 Main St.
Harrisville, Ml 48740
317-771-6076

mhamather@gmail.com

February 6, 2024

Village of Elk Rapids

Government Center

315 Bridge St.

Elk Rapids, MI. 49629

Attn: Harbormaster Mike Singleton

Subject: Proposal for Hydraulic Dredging of Grace Memorial Harbor, 2024

Mr. Singleton:

Following is our Proposal for the dredging of your facility. As you know, | was
involved with your dredging project during the Spring of 2022. As dredge
projects go, yours is a straightforward and as simple as it gets. With your
excavation contractor building the spoails area, it is easy enough to place the
pipe, launch the dredge and begin dredging.

We will be utilizing a cutterhead suction dredge with the discharge pipe being
8”. The pipe will be floated on the water except for the area(s) where we will
leave off a barrel or two to facilitate boat traffic in or out of the harbor. All other
requirements for this project will be met, with the completion date being on or
before the 15th of May, 2024.




We have all the requisite equipment needed to complete this job, including, but
not limited to:

- 10” x 8” Ellicott Cutterhead Suction Dredge,
- 8” HDPE dredge pipe,
- 3/4 ton Chevrolet Pick-ups,
- Workboat to support dredging operations,
- Equipment trailer to support dredging operations,
- 8” booster pump ( not needed in this application),
- Compact tractor to maneuver/place dredge pipe on land,
- Any other tools/equipment needed to conduct dredging operations.
Our price for your Grace Memorial Harbor dredging job shall be: $ 65,000.00

One half of the total shall be payable upon the acceptance and signing of this
proposal. The balance shall be due and payable on May 22, 2024.

Thank you for the opportunity to quote you on this project.

Accepted this day, the of February, 2024.

By

Title

Sincerely,

Michael J. Hamather

President, Prime Dredge, Inc.






